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Andrew Leon

From: Melissa Stalsberg <mstalsberg@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 2:35 PM
To: Evan Maxim
Cc: Andrew Leon
Subject: Cell Site Relocation - 4011 92nd Avenue SE - FileNos. WCF19-017

Hi Evan and Andrew 
 
I own the house at 4011 92nd Avenue SE (since 2002) and have been informed my property is slated for a small 
cell site. 
 
I’m writing you to reconsider the location.  I walk my dogs in the east Seattle neighborhood along 61st and we 
pass a cell site daily. 
 
The site generates a loud humming sound and I’m sure it can’t be emitting anything healthy.  I sleep with my 
bedroom window open 
 
and a loud humming noise from a cell site will be a problem. 
 
On 92nd Avenue SE and along 40th there are quite a few houses that are year round rentals.  Please consider 
these other locations. 
 
4057 92nd - House on the corner of 92nd/41st, ideal tower location corner on the corner of the high school 
parking lot 
 
4023 92nd Avenue SE 
 
4029 92nd Avenue SE 
 
9000 40th - These two house are at the top of Gallagher Hill on the east side of the 3-way stop. 
9010 40th 
 
4003 92nd (the run down house on the corner) is also a renter and the house is upside down with the bank and 
IRS. 
 
A cell tower across the street from this house on 40th and Brierwood Lane.  Brierwood lane also has their utility 
poles 
 
centered on a median Island away from the houses, this might also be a consideration. 
 
Thank you for your time and I hope the cell site slated for my property will be moved. 
 
Melissa Stalsberg 
206-979-9757 
 


